

Queensbury School Unleash your limitless potential



Executive Head Teacher Mr Chris Wilson BSc / PGCE/ NPQH / MA

19th May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re; Reading resources

The School has been working very hard regarding reading and phonics. In line with this drive, next year we will be investing £15,000 into the following;

- 1. Online reading resource/Library that checks the reading levels comprehension of students and allows parents and students access from home
- 2. Established new reading resources for students to take home (books)
- 3. Reading pens

The School is dedicating significant investment and expense into this area.

More information will be released by the Head of Faculty for English later this year.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Chris Wilson

Executive Head Teacher

1, mon



www.educationimpact.org.uk